
Date:    Thu, Dec 15, 2016 at 3:31 PM 

Subject:     Kinney Natatoirum High School Invitational Swim Meet is  

   Postponed until Sunday, January 8, 2017 

 

Coaches, 

 

Due to the impending weather forecast for this weekend, Bucknell University has made the 

decision to cancel the swim meet scheduled for Saturday, December 17th and re-schedule the 

meet on Sunday, January 8, 2017.   The time line will remain the same.   

 

You will be able to update the times of any swimmers who have been entered into the meet up 

until 5:00pm Monday, January 2nd.  Please send all updated entry times to me by email.  We 

are not accepting any entries for new swimmers or divers at this time. 

 

Please notify me by email and let me know if you are able to attend the meet on January 8th by 

Tuesday, December 20th. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

Thanks,   

Pam  Armold 


